
        
    

KING’S KORNER 

 

I hope you have been able to survive 

the most recent heat wave and 

keeping kool! 

 

The trip to Beacon lodge and return 

has been completed by our stout 

Lion members how are dedicated to seeing that our 

visually challenged friends get a much deserved smooth 

trip.  Thanks goes to Jerry McCabe for handling it along 

with the other club members. 

 

We had a very nice evening on August 4 at “First night 

out”.  We had quite a few folks stop by our table.  One 

person filled in an application (a friend of Dick Wilson’s) 

and we have added five names to our recruitment WHEEL 

listing for the October 27 recruitment meeting.  How is 

your WHEEL rolling?  Ed Rocco would like to have them 

anytime but no later than September 29. 

  

We sponsored the Rose Tree park performance on 

August 6, and collected used eyeglasses. 

 

Our next dinner meeting is scheduled for August 25, 2015 

when we will be visited by our District Governor, Estella 

Kristiniak along with the district’s First Vice District 

Governor, our own James E. Beermann.  Also we will host 

the Swarthmore and Media Lions at that time. 

 

Come on out and get into the flow as we move into our 

fall schedule. 

 

Business casual is usually the attire when the governor 

comes. (no ties)! 

 

In a World of Service 

Jim CavallaroJim CavallaroJim CavallaroJim Cavallaro    

 

LIONS’ CALENDAR 

Aug 25  Dinner meeting, 6:30 PM, SCC, District 
Governor’s Night & visitation by Media and 
Swarthmore Lions Clubs 

Aug 30  Banner Night, Eddington Fire House, 
Bensalem 

Sep 1 Board meeting, St. Matthews, 7PM 
Sep 8 Dinner meeting, SCC 6:30 PM, topic TBA 
Sep 22 Dinner meeting, SCC 6:30 PM, topic TBA 
Oct 27 Prospective member night 
Dec 12 Nelson’s BBQ 

 

 

NEXT DINNER MEETING 

 
August 25th, 6:30 PM 

Springfield Country Club 
 

Dress Code 
Business Casual 

 
District Governor’s 

Night 
 

Come greet our 
District Governor 
Estella Kristiniak 

Northampton Township Lions     
Club 

IMPORTANT! NOTIFY FRANK UDICIOUS IF YOU ARE 

ATTENDING EITHER BY EMAIL (mludicious@verizon.net) 

OR PHONE (610-328-9075) 

 

Lions' Lines 
 

SPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUB    

August 25, 2015 



     

PRESIDENT: James Cavallaro, FIRST VP: Kathleen Lawless, SECOND VP: Rob Tiffany, THIRD VP: David Krauter 

SECRETARY: Frank Udicious, TREASURER: William Lavery, LION TAMER: Frank Udicious, TAIL TWISTER: Alex Massey 

RECENT EVENTS 

 

 
Campers that we sponsored to Bacon Lodge, including our own 

Lions Mark Gottschalk, Anthony Zagame and Richard Patterson. 

 

 
Kim Graham from the Center for the Blind and Visually 

Impaired gave a demonstration of digital vision aids at our last 

dinner meeting, shown with member Lion Lori MacKnight. 

 

 
Some of the Lions attending Springfield Night Out 

 
Rose Tree concert with the Army’s “The Volunteers”.  Great 

concert - and, we collected lots of used eyeglasses! 

 

CALENDARS 

 

King Lion Jim reports that the calendars are ready and 
will be distributed soon.   

 

LIONS’ COMMITTEE INFO 

 

The Retention Committee contacts members who 

have not attended club functions recently and 

attempts to improve participation in club activities.  

The Retention Committee is chaired by Tom Citro 

and is under the charge of 2
nd

 VP Rob Tiffany.  

Members for 2014-2015 are Jim Harrington, Mike 

Mingey and Jim Beermann.   
 

LIONS’ LINES 

Remember, past Lions Lines are available on our web site, 

www.springfieldlionsclub.org.  Please send all material for the Lions’ Lines to 

Walt Young.  Email is preferred (wtcayoung@verizon.net).  Material must be 

received no later than the Wednesday before the dinner meeting and may be 

edited for space and content. 

 

 


